
SECAC
(Special Education Citizens Advisory Committee)

& HCPSS
Are you concerned about the disproportionality of students of color and those
socially disadvantaged, student achievement, access to resources, language/
cultural  barriers, communicating with the school team, understanding your
child’s IEP, and similar issues?

If the answer is YES, the Community Outreach Subcommittee in SECAC along
with the HCPSS invites you as a diverse voice  to participate in a focus group.
We will discuss issues concerning diversity within education and its impact on
students receiving special education services.

Who: 10-12 people
When: 9/22/21    7:00-8:30 pm

Where:  Zoom

If interested, by 9/10/21 contact
Stephanie Carr at secacchair@gmail.com

indicating the perspective(s) you will bring.
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